
Conversation with the Mayor December 18, 2006

Vicky Daly

A Wish for the New Year

Both for myself and the very good people who work in and for the Village of Palmyra, it
is my pleasure to wish you and yours a Happy New Year. May the New Year find you
happy and healthy.  May your life be filled with peace and serenity, accomplishments and
pleasure.  May the New Year, ours to shape, be everything you would wish it to be and
more.

Happy New Year!


